STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

POST OFFICE BOX 1980
BRUCE KING ) HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
GOVERNOR April 23, 1991 (505) 393-6161

Phillips Petroleum Company
4001 Penbrook
Odessa, TX 79762

Attn: Larry Sanders

Re: RECLASSIFICATION OF WELLS
EUMONT POOL
Hobbs #4-N Sec. 18, T20S, R37E
— Land Office #1-K Sec. 19, T19S, R37E

Gentlemen:

Due to the recently submitted gas/oil ratio test the above-referenced
wells will be reclassified from gas to oil effective July 1, 1991,
and the gas allowables cancelled that date.

If for some reason you feel these tests do not reflect the proper
classification of these wells, please submit another test for our
consideration by May 7th. Looking at the past several months production
it appears this might be the case.

If these wells are to be reclassified from gas to 0il you will need to

file a revised C-102, acreage dedication plat, outlining acreage

for oil well. Also, if the gas transporter changes due to reclassification,
please file a C-104 so indicating.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I
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